
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PEF Region 8 is going to The Great New York State Fair on 

Comptrollers Day! 

 Tuesday, August 30, 2022 

THIS BUS TRIP IS AVAILABLE TO ACTIVE DUES PAYING PEF 

MEMBERS OR DUES PAYING RETIREES.   

 Each Dues Paying Member or Dues Paying Retiree may bring 1 non-member 

guest. Please have $3/person to pay for your admission to the fair upon 

arrival. 

To Reserve your seats Please Contact:  

MELISSA GLADDING AT 518-785-1900 EXT 215 or 228 

melissa.gladding@pef.org   

**We will need your name, guest name, non-work phone number and an email 

address, as well as a check for $10/person made out to PEF R8. This check will 

be returned to you upon boarding the bus. If you do not cancel in advance your 

reservation check will go toward deferring bus costs and will not be returned to 

you.** 

 

Further Details and Information Will be Provided to Registrants as it 

Becomes Available.  

mailto:melissa.gladding@pef.org

